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1205 Pendleton Street 
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August 18. 2014

Ms. Angela Rodriguez
Reporter, WYFF 4
505 Rutherford Street
Greenville, South Carolina 29609

Dear Ms. Rodriguez

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for “any and all complaints 
regarding alleged corruption within the Greenville County Sheriffs Office from January of 2006 
through July of 2014.” You also requested “all official complaints made to the Governor’s office 
against Sheriff Steve Loftis, Chief Deputy John Eldridge, Major Scott Wilson and Major Shea 
Smith.”

For any requests that took place between January 2006 through January 10, 2008 our office does 
not possess records from prior administrations. Please be advised that the South Carolina 
Department of Archives and History can be contacted at the following address to request records 
in the possession of governors’ offices prior to the current administration.

South Carolina Department of Archives and History
8301 Parklane Road
Columbia. South Carolina 29223

In response to your request of any alleged complaints that took place between January 11, 2008 
and July 31,2014, our office does not possess any records responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
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